

Markham District Veterans Association

7 WASHINGTON STREET
P.O. BOX 205, MARKHAM, ONTARIO
L3P 2R3

TELEPHONE (905) 294-3159

Lucy Hau Municipal Clerk's Office Town of Markham

Dear Lucy,

We are sending you information regarding an upcoming event that we are planning to hold an Entertainment Beer Garden to co-inside with Canada's Multicultural Day and Pot Luck Fiesta and B.B.Q. on Sat June 25th 2010.

With weather permitting we intend to close off our parking lots and hopefully apply for permit to sell alcohol in a closed off area (approximately 1000-1200 people expected).

This event will start at 6pm and end at 11pm (5 hours.)

We are applying for a Temporary extension to our existing Liquor Sales License and are required to notify the Municipal Clerk's office to gain approval for the event before approaching the Alcohol and Gaming Commission for final approvals.

We intend to erect portable tents (10 by10 canopy type) on the property. We will have the area properly fenced off and security personnel will be in attendance provided by York Regional Police dept (partners in this event).

We are hoping you will be able to quickly approve our application to plan this exciting event.

Yours Truly Paul Kearns President M.D.V.A. (905) 471-5913

RECEIVED

MAY 1 3 2010

TOWN OF MARKHAM
CLERKS DEPT.